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Circular: 30 of 2013

From: Chief Education Officer (Ag.)
To: Principals of Primary Public Schools
Re: Primary V Examinations Update

As the Primary V Examinations are quickly approaching, all principals are being
reminded that the Valedictorian and Salutatorian for each respective school will be
chosen by the Department, based on each student’'s examination score.

In addition, each student must meet the minimum requirement of attending his/her
school for two (2) or more years. Principals are therefore required to submit a list of all
students who were admitted to each school from the beginning of the 2011-2012 school
year, and would have completed both classes four (4) and five (5) at that school.

Further to this, please note that the allocation of marks for Primary V is as follows:
Primary V Examinations - 70%

Continuous Assessments - 30%

Should you require additional information, please contact Dr. Lavon Chalwell-Brewley at
the Department.

Sincerely,

j’?(f’/ u:u,«%)

Jillian Douglas-Phillip (Mrs.)
Chief Education Officer (Ag.)




